
To All Parents/Guardians 

 
Parents as we continue to navigate COVID-19 waters, from time to time we are going to have to change 

our directions, but our destination remains the same which is to arrive at a good education for our 

girls/students. 

 

Therefore, the following will obtain for the first reopening phase: 

 

1)  Grade 7 students along with parents (one parent per child) will collect Rental Books on the 

following dates: 

 

Monday, September 07, 2020 – surnames beginning with; A, B, C, D, E, F, G 

Tuesday, September 08, 2020 – surnames beginning with H, I, J, K, L, M 

Wednesday, September 09, 2020 - surnames beginning with N, O, P, Q, R, S 

Thursday, September 10, 2020 -  surnames beginning with T, U, V, W, X, Y, Z 

 

Students should commence using these books immediately as they prepare themselves for formal classes.  

Remember masks must be worn. 

 

Please check the schools website (www.marymounthigh.com) periodically for additional information.  

The following textbooks will also be available all week -  Mathematics ($1500.00), Music ($1100) and 

Spanish ($1000.00). 

 

2) October 5, 2020 to October 9, 2020 is described as Simulation Week.  Only 1 (one) grade should 

be in attendance each day.  That is: 

 

Monday, October 05  - Grade 7 only 

Tuesday, October 06  - Grade 8 only 

Wednesday, October 07  - Grade 9 only 

Thursday, October 08  - Grade 10 only 

Friday, October 09  - Grades 11 & 13 only 

 

3)  Classroom Schedule and Breakdown of attended days for students October 2020. 

 

Grade Days Room 

Grade 7 Monday & Wednesday Quadrangle 

Grade 8 Tuesday & Thursday Quadrangle 
Grade 9 Tuesday, Thursday & Friday Quadrangle & Grade 9 block 
Grade 10 Monday, Wednesday & Friday Grade 9 & 10 blocks 

Grade 11 Everyday Grade 11 

Grades 12 & 13 Come when you have classes 6th Form classrooms & Old room 

 

As the days progress management will work to see that transition is smoother each day. 

 

October 12 and onwards students will use the given timetable.  Students with underlying issues will have 

classes online.  Work will be posted online for students when not in school.  Hard copies of same will be 

available from the teachers. 

 

Students will be given their timetables the week of October 5, 2020.   

http://www.marymounthigh.com/

